From: [ ]

To: wildp

Subject: For the attention of Development Planning and Environment Manager. Ref: H-LV 3, Murieston South (8),
Tarbet Drive

Date: 22 November 2015 17:43:39

Dear Sir/Madam,
Reference - H-LV 3, Murieston South (8), Tarbet Drive.

I understand that above land is being considered for future development by West
Lothian Council.

Please consider this email as an objection for any development work here . Also
in agreement with other residents that this land should be de-zoned for any
future development and prevent any further planning applications being
submitted.

Regards,

Diiin & Famili






